
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been a very short Spring Term and we are now at the finish line.  

The children have really shone this term, as they’ve worked hard through their second set of 

assessments and every single child has made progress they should be proud of.  

This week we have been celebrating Autism acceptance week and learning about what it’s like to            

experience the world differently. We are a unique school with an additional resource provision (ARP) for 

children with autism, and a quarter of the children attending our school have a recognised special need or 

disability.  

I am really proud of how all the children in our school support and accept each other, realising that differ-

ent people need different things to help them get on with their learning or play: some of us need glasses 

and some of us don’t; some of us need fiddle toys and some of us don’t; some of us need ear defenders 

some of the time and some of us don’t; some of us need extra movement breaks and some of us don’t. To 

put it in the words of a child, after the assembly about Autism we had on Tuesday this week, “It’s just 

about our value of kindness really isn’t it”. 

I wish all of our school families a restful break. We look forward to seeing you again on the 15th April. 

Mrs Cameron 
Believe. Achieve. Succeed. 

Uniform Reminder 

A reminder that as we move into the Summer Term children may wear white polo shirts (these are         

available with the school logo from the uniform shop–but the logo is optional), and shorts or summer 

dresses as desired (as dictated by the state of the weather).  

Please can we remind all parents and carers that according to the governor agreed uniform policy,         

children’s hair should be natural hair colours and styles. Longer hair must be tied back. There are still     

occasionally outbreaks of headlice and having hair tied up helps to prevent the spread of this.  

House Points 

Children in all classes have been winning points for their houses. The current      

standing is:  

Bing: 5,469 

Stella: 4,384 

Morello: 4,631 

Tulare: 4,245 

It’s all to play for as we enter the Summer Term with Sports Day and other big house competitions! 



World Book Day  

Again this year, the children have thoroughly enjoyed celebrating World Book Day in school — as have the 

grown-ups! This year, the whole school was introduced to the award winning book FLOODED. This book 

explores the themes of difficulty and friendship.  

We had some great costumes, and you can see a selection of the pictures on the website. 

 

  

 

 

 

The Happy Puzzle Workshops  

Last week we had the Happy Puzzle Company visit us. Each year group took part in a workshop where they 

worked in teams to solve a number of puzzles and maths activities. The children worked extremely well 

together, showing teamwork, cooperation and resilience to complete the puzzles provided. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

https://www.carringtonjs.co.uk/web/world_book_day_2024/684978


E-safety 

Today’s e-safety guide is linked to group chats. Children should be older than primary age to access group 

chats, however we are realistic that many children do have access to some kind of group. Why not have a ‘What 

would you do if…?’ chat with your child to check they know what to do if a chat group becomes uncomfortable? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates to Remember: 

*Monday 15th April—Back to School  

*w/c 15th April—Intervention Groups (Maths and Reading) start again 

*w/c 15th April—BRAVE STRONG FIERCE week 

*Tuesday 16th April—Year 4 swimming begins for 10 weeks 

*Tuesday 16th April—Choir is on 

*w/c 22nd April—all other school-led clubs start for Summer Term 

*Friday 26th April—PTA Quiz Night 

*Monday 29th April—Carrington Junior Choir takes part in Echoes 10 @The Royal Albert Hall 

*Friday 3rd May—Bags2School Collection 

*Monday 13th-Thursday 16th May—Year 6 SATs 

*Thursday 23rd May—School Disco & Mufti Day  

*Friday 24th May—Year 3 trip to The Look Out Discovery Centre 

*Monday 27th-Friday 31st  May—Half-Term 

*Monday 3rd June—Inset Day + PTA Legoland 

*Wednesday 12th-Friday 14th June—Diversity Week 

*Wednesday 19th June—Sports Day (Juniors PM) 

*w/c 24th June—Year 6 PGL 

*Wednesday 26th June—Year 5 Language Discovery Day at John Hampden  

Click here for the full calendar on the school website (also available on the Eschool App). 

Year 4 Easter Assembly  

Yesterday, Year 4 gave us a wonderful Easter Assembly. We were really impressed with how well all the 

children said their lines, and the singing was just beautiful. 

Well done to the children, many thanks to the Year 4 team for organising, and to the families for practicing 

at home.  

https://www.carringtonjs.co.uk/web/calendar/172429


Carrington finish 4th in the County  

 
Having sailed through the qualifying round with a massive 110 points earlier in the month, our Year 4 
Gymnastics teams travelled to Milton Keynes for the Buckinghamshire county Gymnastics youth games 
finals on 20th March.  
 
Our six Gymnasts performed incredibly well, taking part in the floor, vault and body management disci-
plines and narrowly missing out on the bronze medal, finishing in 4th place overall. A fantastic achieve-
ment and well done to all the girls involved. 
 
Earlier in the month our Year 6 team finished 4th in the qualifying round of the competition which was 
not quite enough to advance to the county finals.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Swimming Team 4th in Gala 
 

Our Year 6 Swimming team made the short journey to Wycombe leisure centre to take part in the  
High Wycombe & Marlow School Games swimming gala finishing in 4th place out of 8 schools.  
 
Well done to the children who took part! 
 



 
 

Year 6 Boys top league heading into final month of the season  
 

Our Year 6 Boys team won two league games in March to take them to the top of the league with just 
one match left to play.  
 
The Boys beat St Paul’s 1-0 and Ash Hill 1-0 meaning the team are still unbeaten and have a four point 
lead over Ash Hill who have one game in hand. 
 
The current league table reads: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Year 6 girls team played 4 league games in March and picked up 7 points from those games by 
beating Wooburn Green 2-0, St Paul’s 2-0, drawing 0-0 with Ash Hill but losing 5-0 to Juniper Hill. 
 
We are currently awaiting an updated league table and hope to be able to update you on our league posi-
tion in due course. 

 
Year 5 Boys narrowly miss out on cup final  

 
After winning a thrilling quarter final against Naphill & Walters Ash 2-1 after extra time our Year 5 Boys 
team made the short journey to The Disraeli School for the semi final. 
 
In a pulsating game that could have gone either way, it was ultimately the hosts who prevailed courtesy 
of a 2-1 win.  
 
Well done to the boys who took part! 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5/6 Girls Football team are area runners up  
 

On Friday 22nd March, our Year 5/6 Girls Football team took part in the Marlow area School games foot-
ball tournament at Great Marlow School.  
 
The team played incredibly well securing the runners up spot in the competition only losing to eventual 
winners Juniper Hill.  
 
Huge congratulations and well done to the girls! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 3/4 Girls Football team are Fair Play Winners  

 
On Monday 25th March, our Year 3/4 Football team took part in the Marlow area games Football tourna-
ment at Great Marlow School.  
 
Despite not winning a game the girls had an amazing time and were awarded ‘the spirit of the games fair 
play‘ for showing determination, sportsmanship & enthusiasm.  
 
Well done to the girls involved! 



https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/BraveStrongFierce?utm_term=RKB3P47Rp











